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Dec 12, 2021

Good evening Katahdin Families.  I’m calling with the weekly district announcements.

Thanks to all families who attended our concert last week and congratulations to all KMHS students and
staff who participated in the Winter Concert. It was a wonderful display of the musical talent we have at
Katahdin Schools.

Thanks to everyone who attended student-led conferences at KES on Thursday and Friday of last week. It
was great to see so many families at school.

Picture retake day is tomorrow for KMHS and KES students and staff.

There will be craft tables at tomorrow’s basketball game at KMHS. The craft tables will be available from
4 until 7 PM.

Our monthly school board meeting has been set for Wednesday, December 15th at 5 PM in the KES
cafeteria. All are welcome to attend.

Results of the 3- question survey will be in the email and live feed of this message and will be considered
when discussing the school plan at this month’s school board meeting.

Our monthly grant funded food pantry will take place on Thursday, December 16th from 2:30 - 4 PM.

Katahdin Schools is striving to provide the best possible support for students who are required to
quarantine. We truly appreciate your cooperation and support during times of quarantine. Just a reminder
that virtual teaching will take place if an entire class needs to quarantine. When class is happening
in-person, individual learning plans are being developed for those who are home. Please contact your
child’s school with any questions or concerns regarding their learning plans.

Remember we’re in this together - as the school year continues it is important to complete the home
health screening each day and not send sick children to school. A link to the home health check form will
be in the email of this message. Home Health Check Link

Thank you for taking the time to listen to this message and enjoy your evening.

Where Education is Exciting! website:  https://www.rsu89.org

https://docs.google.com/document/d/1ssayQgupsmUzN8nQT_0_GvRaUeEwkQmBcyF4K7cflzw/edit?usp=sharing
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